
From: Les Bunn [mailto:lesbunn@austarnet.com.au]  
Sent: Sunday, 25 July 2004 10:17 AM 
To: Committee, Indigenous Affairs (SEN) 
Subject: Inquiry into the Administration of Indigenous Affairs 

Good Morning, 
  
The attached submission is a personal response to your letter dated 2 July 
2004 to Mr K Ashworth, Chief Executive Officer, Mount Isa City Council. It 
does not purport to be a response by the Council. 
  
Please note that Mr Ashworth no longer holds the position of CEO. The 
current CEO is Mr Ronald R Moffatt. 
  
Sincerely 
  
Les Bunn 
(07) 4743 4050 
0427 014 401 
 




